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Dear Marion

 

National Grid response to the Code Governance Review (Phase 3) Final Proposals – 
statutory consultation on licence modifications 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to Ofgem's consultation on licence modifications. This 
response is provided on behalf of National Grid Electricity Transmission plc (NGET) and National 
Grid Gas plc (NGG) as National Grid.  NGET owns the electricity transmission system in England 
and Wales and is the National Electricity Transmission System Operator (NETSO). It is 
responsible for administering the electricity Connection and Use of System Code (CUSC), the Grid 
Code and the System Operator – Transmission Owner Code (STC). NGG owns and operates the 
gas Transmission System and also owns and operates four of the gas Distribution Networks.  In 
association with the three other gas Distribution Network Operators, NGG also jointly provides for 
the administration of the Uniform Network Code (UNC) Governance arrangements through the 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters (JO). 
   
Following a review by the National Grid team, we have not identified any additional comments on 
the proposed Code Governance Review (Phase 3) licence modifications.  We would like to note 
our thanks for the responses provided to our comments in the ‘Code Governance Review (Phase 
3) Final Proposals - consultation on licence modifications’ response dated 28 April 2016. 
 
We also welcome the confirmation that an amended guidance note on the SCR process will be 
issued. 
 
If you wish to discuss this further, or have any queries regarding this response, please contact 
John Martin on 01926 656672.  This response is not confidential and can be published. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
[By e-mail] 
 
 
Mark Ripley 
Director, UK Regulation 
 
  
 


